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Date: December 3, 2019  
 

Subject:       NEWS CONFERENCE 

 
 
 

 

Chief Jorge R. Colina will be holding a news 

conference regarding the kickoff of “Safe 

December.”  The news conference will take place 

on Thursday, December 5, 2019 at 11:30 a.m., in 

the lobby of the City of Miami Police 

Headquarters, located at 400 N.W. 2 Avenue.  
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